RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS



Held: August 12, 2021 at 7:00p.m.

The Brown Township Board of Trustees held a special meeting Thursday, August 12, 2021 from 7:00 p.m. to 7:37 p.m. in the second floor meeting room at 2491 Walker Rd Hilliard, Ohio 43026. Trustee Sayre, Martin, and Dever and Fiscal Officer Kent were present. Barbara Hoover, Assistant to the Trustees was also present.

The Board discussed plans to reopen the Township Hall for rentals and public meetings in light of Franklin County's COVID-19 community transmission level returning to high.

Trustee Dever made a motion to consult Brown Township's lawyer about putting a release of responsibility for COVID-19 transmission by Township Hall renters in the current rental contract. Trustee Martin seconded the motion. Voting results: Sayre: aye, Martin: aye, Dever: aye. Motion approved.

Trustee Martin made a motion to suspend rental of the Township Hall until further notice. Trustee Dever seconded the motion. Voting results: Sayre: aye, Martin: aye, Dever: aye. Motion approved.

Trustee Martin made a motion that attendees of public meetings will need to follow CDC guidelines for mask wearing. Trustee Dever seconded the motion. Voting results: Sayre: aye, Martin: aye, Dever: aye. Motion approved.

With no further business, Trustee Sayre asked for a motion to adjourn. Trustee Martin made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Dever seconded the motion. Voting results: Sayre: aye, Martin: aye, Dever: aye. Motion approved. The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 p.m.

Pamela Savre, Chair-

Becky Kent, Fiscal Officer

All formal actions of the Trustees/Fiscal Officer of Brown Township concerning and relating to the adoption of resolutions and/or motions passed at this meeting were adopted in a meeting open to the public, in compliance with the law, including Section 121.22 of the Ohio Revised Code.